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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

Reminder — No swimming 

on Friday 20th July! 

Transition Morning– Parents 

are invited to a ’transition 

morning’ on Wednesday 18th 

July between 9:00am and 

10:00am, where they will be 

able to meet their child’s new 

teacher (if applicable) and ask 

any questions.   

Year 4 Class Party on 

Thursday 19th PM  - If 

children would like to, they can 

bring in some delicious party 

food to share with their friends. 

A large carrier bag needed 

for Thursday— children will 

need a suitable bag to carry 

their exercise books home on 

Thursday. 

Reading Records and Books Can all 

children ensure that their school reading 

books and reading records are returned 

to school by Monday 16th July. 

 Spellings! 

A big thank you to you all for doing such a great 
job at learning and revising your spellings at home 

this year. 

 

English 

Next week we will be completing the writing of 

a Tudor story based on our class book.  

Maths 

We shall be revising all of our maths skills in 

some fun pop quizzes! 

 

 

 

 

Summer Holiday Task:  
Your task, should you chose to accept it, is to have a wonderful, fun-filled summer 
holiday! You must cherish your time with your family and friends and make many 
happy memories together. If you want to keep your brain ticking over, then read a new 

book, help an adult with the shopping budget or visit some exciting historical places. 
Come back to Year 5 refreshed,, happy and eager to conquer your new school year! 

English & Maths 

Word/ phrase Translation Phonetically 

Busco.. (un hotel)  I’m looking for.. (a 

hotel)  

Boos-coh oon oh-

tel  


